BIDDENDEN PARISH COUNCIL 13 July 2010

Correspondence list 9 June – 8 July 2010

Action

8 July	Letter from ABC informing the Council that it can now move towards co-option regarding the current vacancy
8 July	ABC notice re Ashford Growth Workshop 12 th July
6 July	Action with Communities in Rural Kent: Council Meeting 27 th July 7-9pm
1 July	Email from Kent Police
28 June	Letter from Angley School requesting funds for a small loader tractor
25 June	ABC notice re Council Workshop on 20 th July – We need to save £1m in council spending. You decide how!

Received

7 July	Email from KALC
7 July	Email from Tenterden Tigers requesting copy of PC Complaints
	Procedure
5 July	Letter from Kent Fire and Rescue Service re Service Performance 2010/11
3 July	Letter to Chairman from Tenterden Tigers
4 July	Quotation re allotments
3 July	Email re theft from Lashenden House
3 July	Email from Tenterden Tigers
3 July	Email from Tenterden Tigers to Chairman re Gordon Jones Playing Fields
1 July	Letter from ABC re draft Residential Parking Supplementary Planning
	Document. Representations to be made by Thurs 12 August 2010
30 June	Email from Kent Highway re Driving Business Safely – road safety
	campaign
30 June	Tunbridge Wells BC: Notice of adoption of a development plan document
30 June	Email from ABC re Ashford Older Persons Project
30 June	Letter from Animal Health re livestock activities on CPH
29 June	Email from ABC re Tenterden and Rural Sites Examination
28 June	Email from KCC re Integrated Transport Programme 2010/11
27 June	Email from parishioner re allotments
25 June	Email from ABC re Tenterden and Rural Sites Examination
25 June	Email from ABC re Tenterden and Rural Sites Examination
24 June	Email from Borough Cllr re Local Needs Housing Cheeselands
24 June	Draft Allotment Tenancy Agreement
23 June	Management letter from Internal Auditor
22 June	Email from KALC
22 June	Email from Tenterden Tigers re Gordon Jones Playing Field

20 June	Email from Internal Auditor
19 June	Email from Kent County Playing Fields Assoc forwarding funding info
19 June	Email from Tenterden Tigers asking to use GJ Playing Field 5 and 6 June
	2011
18 June	2 letters from RPA acknowledging changes
16 June	Email from ABC planning re planning application
16 June	Email from Borough Cllr re planning application
16 June	Email to Monitoring Officer, ABC
16 June	ABC Forward Plan of Key Decisions
16 June	Email from ABC re agenda fo planning Committee on 23 June
15 June	Email from ABC re Ashford Rural older Persons Project meeting
15 June	Letter from ABC enclosing the Notice of Vacancy
15 June	Request to Recycling Fund
15 June	Letter from Kent Police Authority
15 June	Email from a parishioner attaching statement
15 June	Email from ABC Member Services
15 June	Minutes of Ashford Area Committee
14 June	Email from KALC re letter
13 June	Copy of an email from Borough Cllr re Proposed Doctors' Surgery to a
	parishioner
11 June	Request to the Recycling fund
11 June	Email from ABC re Ashford Rural Older Persons Project
10 June	Email from ABC re Audit of parish Council Play Areas
10 June	Letter re local bus service
10 June	Email from Kcpfa re availability of playing fields
8 June	Email from Borough Cllr to a parishioner re proposed Drs' surgery
8 June	Email from TSP re Allotment Tenancy Agreement
C4	
Sent	
5 July	Letter to a parishioner re statement
5 July	Acknowledgement of Email to Tenterden Tigers plus attachment
5 July	Acknowledgement of Email to Tenterden Tigers plus attachment
5 July	Acknowledgement of Email to Tenterden Tigers plus attachment
30 June	Email to TSP re allotment agreement signatories
28 June	Email to ABC Planning re Tenterden and Rural Sites Examination (copied
20 June	to councillors)
25 June	Email to SE Water re water supply to allotments
25 June	Email to ABC Planning re Tenterden and Rural Sites Examination
25 June	Email re speed sign
22 June	Email to Tenterden Tigers re 5 and 6 June
22 June	Email to Tenterden Tigers requesting date of end of season
22 June	Email to KALC
17 June	Email to Internal Auditor
17 June	Email to SE Water
17 June	Email to TSP re Allotment Tenancy Agreement

Email to BTF re a parisshioner's concerns re Woolpack Corner 16 June Email to Borough Cllr re planning application 16 June Email to Monitoring Officer, ABC 16 June Letter of apology to a parishioner 15 June Email to parishioner acknowledging receipt of statement 15 June Email to ABC Member services 14 June 11 June Email to KALC Email to parishioner requesting further details of funding request 11 June 10 June Email to Internal Auditor requesting Management Letter Email to Audit Commission re Annual Accounts 9 June Email to TSP re Allotment Tenancy Agreement 8 June Email to TSP re Deed of Variation – Biddenden Post Office 7 June